

Newsletter

Newsletter 4 Monday 21st September 2015

Stars of the week

Stars of the Week for last week were:

Samuel da Silva Jacob Evans
Xavier Rystwej Kara Lowder
Kester Brooks Madison Reddick
Amelia Mielniczek Bailey Ozelton
Austin Rivett Danny Correia da Costa
Wiktoria Raczkiewicz Ruben Augusto

Wiktoria Raczkiewicz Ruben August Emily Pottle Max Morse

Teampoints

Last week's results were:

1st: Blue
2nd: Green
3rd: Red
4th: Yellow



Blue team our now well out in front. Well done!

Attendance results

Wrens: 94.7% Requires Improvement

Owls: 98.8% Outstanding

Woodpeckers: 97.4% Outstanding

Magpies: 92.3% Inadequate

Swallows: 98.7% Outstanding
Robins: 93.6% Inadequate
Skylarks: 97.1% Outstanding

Herons: 95.5% *Good*

Kestrels: 97.3% *Outstanding*

Last week's attendance: 96.2%

Outstanding

Attendance since September: 96.0%

Outstanding

Maths workshops for parents

Thank you to the parents who came out to our maths workshop on Friday. It was great to see so many parents there. We will be having another Y5/Y6 workshop on **Friday**, followed by other year groups over the next 5 weeks. Sessions will take place on Fridays from 2.10pm - 3.10pm and are focused on different ages each week. Please come along and see how maths is taught at Glade and how you can support your child in their learning.

	Friday 25th September	Y5	& Y6
	Friday 2nd October Friday 9th October	_	& Y4 & Y4
	Friday 16th October Friday 23rd October		& Y2 & Y2

There is no need to book. Just come along to the office for 2.10pm.



School Photos

School photos will be taking place this **Thursday 24th September**.

Photos are individuals and family groups (only children at Glade - no younger siblings).

Please make sure that your child is in full uniform (with a clean face, tidy hair and a cheesy smile!)



www.gladeprimaryschool.co.uk office@glade.suffolk.sch.uk

Mr A Smith, Headteacher

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Please come along to our coffee morning on Friday, raising funds for MacMillan Cancer Support. 9.00am in the school hall. On Friday, coffee mornings will be taking place all over Britain to raise money. You can show your support for Macmillan and for Glade by coming along to ours......and we have the best coffee and cakes!

Children can show their support by coming to school

dressed in green, and paying a £1 fine, with all money raised going to Macmillan.



Keep up to date!

Don't forget that there are lots of ways you can keep up to date with what's happening at Glade.



www.facebook.com/gladeprimaryschool



@glade school



www.glade.suffolk.sch.uk

You can also register with **ParentMail** to get letters sent straight to your inbox.

Languages WOW day

The children had a great day finding out about new languages, cultures, food and customs. The photos below show are just a snapshot of the day. more are available on our Facebook page.











Advance Diary Dates

Thursday 24th September School photos

Friday 25th September MacMillan Coffee Morning

Monday 19th October Termly report goes out to parents—CHANGED DATE

Tuesday 20th October Parents' Evening (3.30pm – 5.30pm)
Wednesday 21st October Parents' Evening (3.30pm – 7.00pm)

Wednesday 21st October Parents' Evening (3.30pm – 7.00pm)

Thursday 22nd October

Friday 23rd October

Tuesday 3rd November

Friday 4th December

Thursday 17th December

Friday 18th December

Tuesday 5th January 2016

School discos

Term ends

Term starts

